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Lisa Amoye 
D’Den 
47 Cricklewood Broadway 
London 
NW2 3JX 
 
DearMs Amoye, 
 
 
Licensing Act 2003 – D’Den 47 Cricklewood Broadway NW2 3JX 
 
 
I am writing with regard to the noise complaints I have been receiving about the way in which your 
premise has been operating.  There is some concern to residents because of noise and persons who 
seem to be very intoxicated when leaving your premise. 
 
As this is not the first time that we have received complaints about your premise and as there has been 
no improvement I would like to ask that you visit our offices at the above address on Tuesday 16th 
September 2008 at 11.30am so that we may discuss this further. 
 
Please telephone the above number to confirm with one of our support staff that you will be able to 
attend on this day. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Susana Figueiredo 
Licensing Inspector 
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